
 

 

 

 

Cir/008/18-19                              Date: 11.07.2018 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings to you! 

As we complete two months of school, it is time for us to evaluate the children on all that have 

learnt in these months. While thanking the Almighty for his divine strength, we also thank you for 

the trust placed in us. 

Assessments form an integral part of the teaching learning process in school and we will now be 

conducting the first periodic test for the AY 2018-19, from August 01, 2018 to August 13, 2018. 

PFA the portion list and the test schedule along with this note. 

The school will function full day and children will be engaged in revision classes after asessments. 

We look forward to your support and co-operation. 

 

Thanking you, 

For Manipal School 

 

 
Principal   

Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 

 

 

 


